
PHOTO DAY IS COMING!!! 

APRIL 4th, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

We will be having PHOTO DAY on April 4th 2024, at 9:30am.  

A professional photographer will come and take both individual and 

graduation photos. Pictures will be taken of all children on this day.  

Preschool class times will remain the same for children that are 

registered in the Tuesday/Thursday and 5 days (M-F) classes, however 

children registered in only MWF classes - parents will remain outside 

the classroom until your child is finished for safety and security reasons 

(we will have them go first).  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support! 

Inspiring Minds Preschool 


